
From:
Sent:

Redacted

3/28/2013 4:01:06 PM
eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov (eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov); 
gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov (gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov); 
richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov (richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov)
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: CPUC PSEP data request

Good Afternoon,

Please see PG&E’s response to Energy Division’s 4th data request in the Gas Pipeline Safety 
OIR proceeding.

If you have any trouble opening the attachments, please let me know.

Thank you,

I Redacted

Rate Case Coordinator 
Pacific Gas & Electric
77 Beale Street, 998 | San Francisco, CA 94105
Redacted

From: Cadenasso, Eugene fmailto:euqene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.qov1
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2013 11:28 AM 
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
Cc: Myers, Richard A.
Subject: CPUC PSEP data request
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Importance: High

Shilpa,

Attached is a template to update the information you provided earlier in the year about PSEP 
spending/forecasts and PG&E’s shareholder allocation and absorption. In addition, we are 
asking for information about distribution related safety spending. We need the information 
by COB March 22. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Eugene

(415) 703-1214
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